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April 21, 2009 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  Non-Renewal of Contract by Woodside Photography 
  Rescind and Re-award RFP #08-033-MK Charles S. Rushe Middle School Pictures to  
  Gigante Productions Inc. 
 
On July 29, 2008, official action (attached) was taken to renew the second year of the above-referenced 
contract to Woodside Photography for Charles S. Rushe Middle School Pictures.   
 
Woodside Photography notified the District on February 20, 2009 that as of July 1, 2009, they will no 
longer be honoring the contract.  The Purchasing Department contacted the vendor with the second 
highest points at the request of the school, Gigante Products, and they have agreed in writing (attached) 
to honor the contract under the existing prices, terms and conditions.  
 
At this time, it is my recommendation to rescind the award to Woodside Photography and re-award the 
remainder of the period to Gigante Productions.  This period will be July 1, 2009 through August 20, 
2009.  In early July we will review the contract and present the information to the Board for the third year 
renewal. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at your earliest convenience. 
 
KDG/SN 
Attachments  


